
Immunization Due Date Reminder 

Dear [Parent/Guardian's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder that your child, [Child's Name], is due for their immunization on 

[Due Date]. Keeping up with immunizations is essential for your child's health and helps prevent 

the spread of diseases. 

Please schedule an appointment with your healthcare provider to ensure that your child receives 

the necessary vaccinations. If you have any questions or need further assistance, feel free to 

contact us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for taking care of your child's health! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


